



Your voice matters and that's why we need
your help in shaping and contributing to our
LEFs and Health and Social Care agenda

We will be recruiting new members and relaunching Locality

Engagement Forums (LEFs) across all 3 localities in April 2022

and we want to hear from you and what you want to discuss at

the LEF April 2022 Engagement Sessions. The information

gathered through this questionnaire will shape the focus of

these sessions and some of the areas of Health and Social Care

services covered and engaged on. 

The Health and Social Care Partnership (HSCP) in Glasgow City is

responsible for the planning, design and delivery of children and

families, adult and older people's services. YOUR VOICE

MATTERS therefore it is vital that members of the community

are included in the planning and design of services to ensure

that they meet the needs of communities and individuals.

Locality Engagement Forums exist to provide a space for

members of the community to come together to discuss issues,

themes and listen to what is happening and relevant; in the

South, North East and North West of Glasgow. 

We are currently planning the consultation and engagement

activity for the new Glasgow City HSCP Strategic Plan, which will

set out the priorities and shapes the services provided by the

partnership over the next few years, therefore it has never been

more vital to have your voice heard.

For Non-English speakers please contact:
callum.lynch@ggc.scot.nhs.uk to get support and
translations.

Glasgow City HSCP Locality
Engagement Forums (LEFs)

Please scan this on your mobile
phone's camera to find out
more or visit:

https://tinyurl.com/bd6wz8zy

This is a chance to represent yourself,
family members, your communities
and others around you. Please get
involved and have your voice heard. 


